Help us plan for the future of
southern New Castle County!

The Wilmington Area Planning Council (WILMAPCO), New Castle County,
and the Delaware Department of Transportation are kicking off the
Southern New Castle County Master Plan. By participating in the planning
process, you can help shape a vision for transportation and land use and
determine how that vision can become reality.

You are invited to attend a public information session!

Wednesday, October 17, 2018
400 to 7:00 pm
Odessa Fire Hall
304 Main Street, Odessa

Stop in any time between 4:00 and 7:00 pm

to view project materials and provide input.

A brief presentation will be made at 4:15 pm
and repeated at 5:15 pm and 6:15 pm.

For more information, visit the project website at http://www.wilmapco.org/sncc.
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